
 / Opportunities

Department of General Services / Construction

25th Street

The project limits are from N. Davidson to N. Brevard and will connect 25th Street over Little 
Sugar Creek via a bridge. It will add curb, gutter, sidewalk, planting strips, street lights, street 
trees, These improvements will improve accessibility for pedestrians and bicyclists, and by 
providing vehicular connections to the 25th Street Station.

Details

Posting Number 2019-Q4(Oct-Dec)-DGS-1361

Anticipated Posting Date 2019-12-31

Commodity Code(s): 91232, 91244, 91276, 91319, 91347, 91381, 91396, 96239

Requirements Last Updated: 04/07/20

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be: 

  $1,000,000 -4,999,999

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Through Project Completion


